
 

NYMET ROWLAND PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
 

Minutes of the Extraordinary Planning Meeting via Zoom on 

Thursday 20th August 2020 at 7-30 pm. 
 
 

Present at the meeting held on line via Zoom were Councillors Anthony Odhams 
(Chair), David Gruncell, Babs Channing, Viv O’Dell, Clerk Roger Cooper. 
M.O.P’s Dave & Jan Coeshall, Steve & Jane Brett, Vaughan & Julie Lovesey. 
 
Following a request to the PC from MDDC for a consultation response, the 
purpose of the meeting was to review planning application 20/01170/FULL | 
Change of use of land for siting of Shepherd's Hut and composting toilet for 
personal use and short term holiday letting | Land at NGR 271309 108525 Hele 
Cross. 
 
After a detailed review of the application and resulting impact, the Council 
unanimously voted to advise MDDC that it is not able to support this application.   
 
The meeting closed at 8:13 pm. 
 
A consultation response document was accordingly submitted to the MDDC 
Planning Dept on 23rd August ’20.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


